
NIPPON HOSO KYOKAI 
ECHISAI WAI -CHO, CHIYODA -KZJ 

TOKYO, JAPAN 

December 12, 1952 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 Maple St, NE 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

U. S. A. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

Thank you very much for your letter dated 

October 20, reporting oar the reception status of our medium 

wave broadcasting for domestic services in your area. The 

accompanying verification card will confirm your report. 

We also appreciate much your report on the quality 
of our 

international broadcasting intended for foreigners 
abroad. 

1 regret to say that our Osaka Regional 

Station where you sent your report direct for verification 

is not confirming at present, and from now on we are taking 

over the task of verification for NHKIs all local 
stations 

in Japan. So I entreat you to send your future correspondences 

to our section. 

Soliciting your continuous favor, I remain, 

Very truly yours, 

for ISAMU YAMAZ AKI 

Chie., International 
Broadcasting Section 
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